
 

 
  
Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher 
Tel:  0141 570 7040 
Fax:  0141 570 7041 
Email:  schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk  
Date:  10th October 2018 

 

    
 
Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Department of Education 
Busby Primary School 

Church Road 
Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Parental Cook-a-Long  
 
Unfortulately, due to technical difficulties, the parental cook-a-long due to take place on 
Thursday 25th October has had to be postponed.   A further letter will be issued to inform you 
of the arrangements and date once this is confirmed.  With money received from Education 
Scotland I am sure you will see an improvement in our cooking room!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kim Taylor 
Acting Principal Teacher  


